
Bulletin update 04/03/24 – Catering orders 
 
The online delivered catering website (https://resbus.st-andrews.ac.uk/WebCatering/home) is back 
up and running and configured to only accept Oracle account codes when placing your order.  If you 
don’t know your Oracle code then finance are going to make a dashboard available tomorrow where 
you can enter your Aptos code and find the Oracle equivalent. 
 
Whilst we do not have access to the new account codes, please email in your requests for ordering 
catering. 
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